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TIME: 7:30 P.M. 

CENTERVILLE CITY COUNCIL 
WORK SESSION MEETING 

JUNE 19, 1989 

PLACE: Centerville Municipal Building, caucus Room 

PRESENT: Mayor Shirley Heintz 
Deputy-Mayor James Singer 
Councilmembers J. v. Stone 

Brooks Compton 
Sally Beals 
Jeffrey Siler 

Clerk of Council Marilyn McLaughlin 
City Manager Darryl Kenning 
Administrative Assistant Michael Haverland 

Mr. Stone, speaking as Chairman of the war Memorial 
Oversight Committee, announced the dedication of the War Memorial 
in the Leonard E. Stubbs Memorial Park on Tuesday, July 4, 1989 
scheduled for 3:30 P.M., rain or shine. 

Mayor Heintz reviewed for Council a recommendation from the 
Montgomery County District Solid Waste Management Planning 
Committee that a District Fee for Solid Waste Disposal Planning 
and Implementation be established, the cost of this to the City 
of Centerville would be $1.20 per ton of waste generated in 
Centerville. Upon request of Mr. Stone, cost figures will be 
distributed to City Council prior to the passage of a Resolution 
approving the establishment of this District Fee. 

Mr. Kenning briefly reviewed the Bids received for the 
purchase of one satellite side load refuse packer for the City of 
Centerville. He recommended acceptance of the Bid received from 
Midwest Epoke for a TR31403 GMC refuse packer in the amount of 
$31,994.00 


